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The dream of home ownership is being realized here today. The blessing of Phase 1 of
Pokai Bay Self-Help Housing in Waianae is proof positive that together we can do great
things. On behalf of the State of Hawai'i, I extend a warm aloha to everyone, from our
dedicated stakeholders to eager families and children.

The homes of Pokai Bay are especially meaningful with the pride of literally building
your own home. From the ground up, our homeowners have invested time, effort and
sweat equity for nearly two years. And with the collaboration of private and nonprofit
sectors, we are increasing and preserving housing opportunities for more people in
Hawai'i. :

Mahalo nui loa to all who have worked so hard to make this affordable housing
community a huge success. Congratulations to all our new homeowners who now call
Pokai Bay home, and may your ‘ohana build many memories together.

With warmest regards,
DAVID Y. IGE
Governor, State of Hawai‘i



